
 
 

School of Journalism  

ELAINE CADAY-EAMES MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION, 2011-2012 

 
The Elaine Caday-Eames Memorial Scholarship was established in 2009 by Steven Eames to honor the life and 
accomplishments of his wife and Annenberg alumna, Elaine Caday-Eames.  The $5,000 award is for an upperclassman 
studying in the undergraduate broadcast journalism program.  Award recipients will be selected by the Annenberg School 
faculty and must demonstrate academic excellence, professional potential and financial need.  Preference will be given to 
students who have demonstrated an interest in the issues, perspectives and experiences of those of Asian or Pacific 
Islander descent.   
 
 
Award and eligibility: 
 

 One $5,000 scholarship will be awarded for the 2011-2012 academic year to a broadcast journalism student 
demonstrating academic excellence, professional potential and financial need.  Preference will be given to 
students who have demonstrated an interest in the issues, perspectives and experiences of those of Asian or 
Pacific Islander descent.   
 

 The award recipient must be an undergraduate broadcast journalism student entering his/her junior or senior year 
and enrolled full-time for the 2011-2012 academic year.  

 
 
To apply for the Elaine Caday-Eames Memorial Scholarship, fill in the information below:  
 
  
 
Last name:       First name:       
       
Local address:              
 
City, State, ZIP:              
 
University ID number:       Major:        
 
E-mail:       Telephone number:      
 
 

Please include the following items with your application: 
 

 Essay that discusses why you are qualified for this scholarship, your future career plans and your need for 
financial assistance. 

 Resume that outlines your internships/work histories, interests and activities.  
 Two examples of your work – please submit a DVD and include the complete script with lead-ins, tags and 

verbatims. 
 
 

Application deadline is Thursday, March 31, 2011, at 5 p.m.  Application form and required materials may be e-mailed 
to Debra Ono at ono@usc.edu or brought to the School of Journalism office, located in ASC 303. 

mailto:ono@usc.edu

